HUTT CITY CORPS NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2021

Self Denial Appeal 2021

If you haven't given to this Appeal and would like to do so, you could give by giving in the following way.

Self Denial Appeal 2021 by internet banking through our bank account.

Bank: BNZ

Name: Salvation Army Hutt City Corps Account No: 02-0528-0492867-00

Particular: Your name Code: Self Denial

Reference: Donor's name or cartridge number

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who have already given. You will be aware all your giving is sent overseas to be used by The Salvation Army to fund and support work where without this funding the work could not be done.

Weekly giving

Without the giving of our people to the mission of Hutt City Salvation Army, we would not be able to do what we do. I know in days of uncertainty its not easy to budget an amount but I would encourage you to believe and know that your giving is an investment into the Kingdom of God. I'm asking for you to review what you are giving and if you do not give regularly, that you would begin to do so. It may be you have not reviewed your giving and this would be a good time to do so. Below is information from Wai Phang as to how you can give electronically. This is a very good way to regularly give. We have a system whereby your giving is recorded and each year you will receive a receipt so you are able to claim from Inland Revenue and receive a percentage back by rebate.

Kingdom Conference

Due to Covid restrictions this years conference has been postponed to 15 - 17 July 2022. Please put this in your diary. The conference will be held here at Hutt City.

Lt. Cameron Millar

Cameron who has been appointed as Assistant Corps Officer, Hutt City, commencing in January 2022, will be visiting Hutt City from Friday 8th to Monday 11 October for orientation. He will be with us on the Sunday, so come along and introduce yourself to Cameron.

Awaken

We are planning to hold our next Awaken meeting here at Hutt City on Sunday 7th November, 5pm. Please plan to attend. This is a time to come together to pursue more of God through worship, word, and ministry.

Level 2

With school holidays coming, we will not have children going to their own programme over this time. This will mean we will need to register for the Sunday meeting so we can keep to 100 max. Mike will send out more information about this and detail about how to go about this. We will look to release a message through Youtube as we have been doing until we reach level 1.

Pastoral:

These are frustrating days and Glenda and I would thank you each for all the support you are giving to each other. We need to keep watch over each other. We need to continue to encourage each other. The leadership understands we have people who will not feel comfortable in coming until level 1. Sunday's are not as we know them but they do give an opportunity to come together if you are able. If you know of anyone who is going through a difficult time and could do with some encouragement, don't hesitate to contact the office and speak with Mike, who will arrange pastoral assistance. May God richly bless you in these days.



